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From: Debby Slocum <debslocum@q.com>
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 8:18 AM
To: Sen Gelser; Sen.AlanOlsen@state.or.us; Sen.MichaelDembrow@state.or.us; Sen Knopp; Sen 

MonnesAnderson
Cc: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Senate Bill 880

Dear Senators: 
 
My name is Deborah Slocum and I am a resident of Longview Hills, a manufactured home 
community in Newport, Oregon. 
 
I am opposed to everything about SB 880.  The No. 1 issue for me is that it weakens our 
waiver rights.  Our waiver rights protect us from punitive termination based on how we live 
and our own person aesthetics.  It has nothing to do with deterioration of our home or safety 
issues but is solely determined at the whim of the landlord as set forth in Section 2 (4) of SB 
880. 
 
SB 880 is specifically designed to undermine the remedies cured in SB 277, so therefore, I am 
opposed to all of SB 880.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Deborah Slocum 
 
 
 
 
 

 


